
For Immediate Release 

EVPL’s Passport Services resuming operations 

Evansville, IN, March 30, 2021 – The Evansville Vanderburgh Public Library’s Passport Services will resume operations on Thursday, 
April 1 at EVPL Central. 

Passport Services can help travelers apply for or renew a passport or passport card, and take passport photos. 

“We look forward to helping travelers get back to exploring the world when they are ready,” said EVPL CEO-Director Scott 
Kinney. “Our Passport Services offers a knowledgeable and capable staff, ready to help our community.” 

Passport Services will be open Monday through Friday from 2:00 to 5:00 pm and on Saturday from 9:00 am to 12:00 pm, by 
appointment. Appointments can be made by calling 812.428.8396. Passport Services have been temporarily moved to the Small 
Conference Room on the second floor of EVPL Central to allow for social distancing. 

Passports and passport cards are REAL ID-compliant. Beginning October 1, 2021, travelers 18 and older flying domestically will 
need REAL ID-compliant identification.  

The Evansville Vanderburgh Public Library has served our community for more than a century. With eight locations throughout 
Vanderburgh County, immediate access to hundreds of thousands of digital resources, and a dedicated team of library professionals, 
EVPL strives to create opportunities for you to discover, explore, and connect with your library. For more information, visit evpl.org. 
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